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Thank you 

Thank you to all the parents/ carers who attended Sports Day.  It was very well attended and 

the children were very excited to take part. 

 

This Week 

This week we are learning about summer and holidays.  The children are learning about how to 

keep safe in the sun.  They will watch a ‘sun safety’ DVD and discuss how to keep safe.  They 

will also be learning about different sea creatures, drawing a sunset and investigating with 

floating and sinking. 

 

The children will also learn about a contrasting environment.  Each key person group will learn 

about a different country. 

Ladybirds: Italy 

Caterpillars: France 

Butterflies: Japan 

 

Sunflower Room (3-4years) 

Focus Story:   The Tiger Who Came to Tea 

Word of the Week: ocean 

Makaton sign: good  

Focus Song: I Can Sing A Rainbow – using sign language 

 

Rainbow Room (2-3 years) 

This week we are learning about the season ‘summer’ and pirates.  The children will also be 

learning about Jamaica and the Caribbean. 

 

Focus story:  The Pirates Are Coming 

Makaton sign: good 

Poetry Basket: Five Little Peas in a Peapod Pressed. 

Focus Song: London Bridge is Falling Down 

Focus Number Song: Five Juicy Oranges in the Bakers Shop 

Musical Instrument: distinguishing between sounds and copying a beat. 

Physical: obstacle course – moving in different ways and negotiating space 

PSED: families and pets 

 

Home Challenge: 

Please can you find out some facts about the country your group is learning about? 

 

 

Attendance: 

Well done to the Butterfly Group who had the highest attendance with 95% 

mailto:head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk


Ightenhill Nursery School 

Lionel Street 

Burnley 

BB12 6DY 

01282 427154 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green 

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk  

We nurture, we learn, we grow. 

 

Snack Money 

Please remember to pay the weekly snack money - £1.50. 

If you would like to pay for the term the amounts are: 

Am or pm session only places: £9 

30 hours places: £15 

Paid part time places: £4.50 

Please see Mrs. Fletcher for bank account details if you want to do a bank transfer. 

 

 

Forest School Sessions for Parents 

Week beginning 4th July – parents will be invited into nursery to participate in a forest school 

session with the children.  A letter is being sent home tomorrow with more details.  Please 

inform Mrs. Fletcher to book a place. 

 

School Leavers Celebration 

Parents are invited to join us for a leavers’ celebration on Thursday 21st July.  The children 

will sing some songs and be presented with a certificate. 

Morning session – 10.30am 

Afternoon session – 2.15pm 

Please inform Mrs. Fletcher to book a place. 

 

 

Library 

Please ensure library books are returned to nursery. 

Library will be continuing this week and next week.  The library will then stop until 

September in order for us to collect all the books back in and prepare the library for the 

new school year. 

Please ensure all books are returned by Friday 15th July. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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